
 

 
 

Montreal, September 28, 2023 
To the tenants of  
Habitations Rosemont 
3855 boulevard Rosemont 
 
 
Basement Work 
 
 
Work has begun in the basement to replace  
 
• the fire pump. 
• storage spaces (lockers). 
 
 
 
 
 
Message to tenants with a storage space in the 
basement:  
Last year, we asked you to empty your storage space, but the work 
could not be done. 
 
We would like to apologize. We are aware that you have had to live 
in recent months with boxes in your home. When the work is 
complete, please call me if you need help moving your belongings 
to the new storage space. We can help you. 
 
Feel free to call me about the work.  
 
Mélanie Gélinas 
Agente de liaison – Liaison Officer 
438 989-8046 


